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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Lake Villa Officials Announce that the Saint Patrick’s Day 
Parade is Cancelled Due to Coronavirus Concerns 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      CONTACT:  
March 12, 2020  Village Hall,  
   847-356-6100 
  
 
Lake Villa, IL.   Due to public health and safety concerns, Lake Villa officials have announced that 
the Saint Patrick’s Day Parade, scheduled for this Saturday, has been cancelled.  The parade has 
been cancelled based on changes in the past 24-hours and based on recommendations for public 
gatherings from the Lake County Health Department and Centers for Disease Control. 
 
“Unfortunately, Lake Villa is cancelling the Saint Patrick’s Day Parade and corn beef and cabbage 
dinner at the Lake Villa VFW.  The Saint Patrick’s Day Parade is a wonderful event, but due to 
health concerns, it is our responsibility to ensure everyone’s safety and cancel this event”, stated 
Mayor James McDonald. 
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